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Mini-Newsletter  

Wednesday, 26th October 2022 (Term 4, Week 2) 

Dear Parents and Caregivers,COME  

  TERM 4 LEARNING 

R-6 class teachers have provided Term 4 curriculum letters to keep parents informed of the learning that is planned 

for students across this term.  

Curriculum letters from primary specialist teachers will be sent home next week. 

BEGINNING OF TERM MASS 

A reminder that we will celebrate our beginning of term Mass tomorrow morning, Thursday, 27th October at 9.30am 

in the Star Of The Sea Church in Wallaroo. Parents and friends are most welcome to join us. 

YEAR 3 ASSEMBLY 

Mr Hamra’s Year 3 class will host Assembly Friday morning, 28th October at 9.00am. Families are welcome to join us 

in the MPLA. 

BOOK FAIR 

 

 

The Scholastic Book Fair is Here!! 

 Theme: Paws for Books: Come, Stay, and read a great Tale!                       

Book Fair dates: 31st October – 4th November 2022                           

Shopping hours: 8:30–9:30 am Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday   

From Monday 31st October, students are invited to bring along a soft toy animal that might relate to the theme of 

our Book Fair. They can ‘’dress it up’’ or bring a book from home that relates to the toy and we will put them on display 

in the library. There will be a $10 prize for the best dressed toy! (make sure you put your name on them)     

Special activities: There is also  a colouring in competition for each Year level with a chance to win $10 to spend at the 

book fair.  
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P & F MEETING 

The next P & F meeting will be held Tuesday, 1st November at 7.00pm. Everyone is welcome to meet in the Meeting 

Room. 

SCHOOL BOARD 

We have a School Board meeting next week, Tuesday, 8th November: 7.00pm for Finance and 7.30pm for Board. We 

will meet in the Meeting Room. 

MUSIC RECITAL 

Mrs Michele Giesecke’s music students will hold a celebration of their year’s learning with a Music Recital evening 

next Tuesday, 1st November in the MPLA. We are looking forward this celebration of our young people’s music talent. 

COVID-19 UPDATE 

The vaccination policy, requiring our employees, volunteers and visitors to have double vaccination is still in place. The 

policy is currently under review and I will let you know the outcome of the review as soon as possible. 

ANXIETY STUDY 

With this Mini Newsletter there is a flyer inviting parents to participate in a free study on anxiety in children. The study 

is conducted independently of our school and the Catholic Education system, however all of the checks and 

requirements have been met for this to be offered to parents. 

Blessings for the week ahead, 

Michelle Miller 
Principal 
michelle.miller@stmm.catholic.edu.au 

 

 

 

TWILIGHT MARKETS – BAKE SALE – DONATIONS REQUIRED 

 

The Parents and Friends committee are preparing for our Inaugural Twilight Market on Friday, 18th November. The 

Parents and Friends will be having a bake sale at the markets and are seeking donations from our school community. 

Please complete and return the below slip indicating what item you plan to bake and donate. Donations need to be 

labelled with ingredients and dropped off at school on Friday, 18th November by 3.00pm.  Ideas could be biscuits, bliss 

balls, honey crackles, cakes, toffees, sausage rolls, quiches.  We thank you for your kind and generous donations. 

Parents and Friends Committee 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

Bake Sale Donation – Friday, 18th November – Please indicate item to be donated- return the slip or email 

emily.donnell@stmm.catholic.edu.au with details  

 

Family Name_____________________________________________________________ 

 

Item to be donated________________________________________________________ 
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AUSTRALIAN CHILDHOOD ANXIETY TREATMENT STUDY 

  


